
Town of Randolph  
Planning Board Minutes  

June 2, 2022 
 
 

Members Present:  John Scarinza, Tim Mather, John Turner, and Kevin Rousseau 
 
Members Excused:  Robert Ross 
 
Public Present:  None 
  
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by John Scarinza. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting in May were not available.  They will be reviewed at the next 
meeting. 
 
Bowman Inn, LLC 
 
John Scarinza advised that Mr. Edgar, the new owner of the Bowman Inn, was able to obtain bank 
financing without the septic approval.  Scarinza noted that the Board may have to reach out to Mr. 
Edgar, as he will still need site plan approval. 
 
Cote Subdivision 
 
John Scarinza advised that the road is still being worked on for the Cote subdivision.  Gorham 
Water Works was there to work on burying their pipe deeper to prevent it from freezing, as it 
crosses the property. 
 
Adjournment 
 
On a motion by John Turner, seconded by Tim Mather, the Board voted unanimously to 
adjourn the meeting at 7:07 pm.  
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Shelli Fortin 
June 3, 2022 
 


